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Dear Parent 

 
PHOTOGRAPHIC AND VIDEO IMAGES OF STUDENTS 

 

Your child may be photographed or videoed during the course of the day.  These 

images could be used for inset training for staff, school promotional material 

(including newspaper articles), within the classroom for teaching and learning 

and social media (Twitter). 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

Miss K Boyle 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 
 

PLEASE TICK THE RELEVANT BOX ON THE QUEENSMEAD CHECKLIST 


